
Communications Report 

ORANJ has a new email address.  It’s oranjccrc@gmail.com   I monitor this address and will  

probably be able to forward it to the person you wish to reach.  Also, if you haven’t been getting 

our quarterly e-newsletter send me a request ad I’ll get you subscribed.   And/or I can also 

subscribe you to our monthly blog posts which summarize the montlly Zoom meetings that 

RAC presidents and ORANJ liaisons attend.    Both the newsletter and the blog are open to the 

public.  

Maggie Heineman, Communications Chair 
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